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I don't know why we would repeal such a convenient option for Oregonians. I don't 

know why we are even voting on this. This has been such a staple to Oregon and 

how we conduct business here. I don't know why anyone would want to repeal it. As I 

personally have not seen nor heard of any voter fraud in this state. I also Don't know 

why this is such a pressing issue to the state legislature, when we have an 

affordability crisis in housing, and basic goods. This sounds like a waste of time and 

deliberate power grab. Please do not pass this harmful bill that would benefit no one.  


